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210 N. Park Ave.
Winter Park, FL
32789

P.0. Drawer 200
Winter Park, FL
32790-0200

Tel: 407-740-8575
Fax: 407-740-0613

tmi@tminc.com

September 3, 2003
Via Overnight Delivery

T-NETIX Internet Services, Inc.
1544 Valwood Parkway, Suite 102
Carrollton, Texas 75006

Mr. George Li

Federal Communications Commission

International Facilities Division
9300 East Hampton Drive
Capital Heights, MD 20743

PECEIVED & IMSPECTED
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FCC-MAILROOM

RE: Surrender of International Telecommunications Authority

ITC-214-20000829-00513

T-NETIX Internet Services, Inc.

Dear Mr. Li:

The original and five (5) copies of this letter is submitted on behalf of T-NETIX Internet
Services, Inc. (“the Company”) to advise the Federal Communications Commission that the

Company wishes to surrender its International Telecommunications Authority.

T-NETIX Internet Services, Inc. received its International Certificate, ITC 214-20000829-

00513, issued September 22, 2000.

The Company has never operated or provided service in any state, there are no customers,

therefore the sixty (60) day notification to customers is not required.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning, file-stamped, the extra copy of this cover

letter in the self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for that purpose.

Any questions regarding this filing may be directed to my attention at (407) 740-3004 or via

email at rnorton@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

,ﬂorr{ /MWNJ\@.?

Robin Norton, Consultant to
T-NETIX Internet Services, Inc.

Enclosures
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CC: Kendall Hollon, T-NETIX

file: T-NETIX Internet - FCC
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